CHURCH OF THE HOLY SPIRIT

ANNUAL MEETINGS OF PARISHIONERS AND ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETINGS FOR 2022
14 May 2023

The APCM was integrated into the 10:30 Parish Eucharist

Annual Meeting of Parishioners 2022

1.	Appointment of Scrutineers
Erica and Nicola

2.	Appointment of Church Wardens
Gavin Williams and Katie Pollock were elected unanimously as Church Wardens

3.	Report on electoral roll
There are 146 names on the electoral roll.

Annual Parochial Church Meeting 2022

1.	Election of Deanery Synod Members
Candidates standing for election: Margi Mahoney; Kathryn Newell; Paula Wilson; and Rachel Edge.

Carried - Unanimous

2.	Election of Members to the Parochial Church Council
Members standing down: Paula Wilson; Kathryn Newell; and Andrew Chevis
Candidates standing for election: Zoe Olivier; Henry Chu

Carried Unanimous

3.	Michael Woolley was elected to be an independent Examiner of the accounts.

Gavin Williams and Katie Pollock will serve on the PCC as Wardens
Margi Mahoney; Kathryn Newell; Paula Wilson; and Rachel Edge will serve on the PCC as Deanery Synod reps

The elected PCC for 2023-2024 will be:

Gavin Williams Church Warden
Katie Pollock – Church Warden
Margi Mahoney – Deanery Synod Rep
Paula Wilson - Deanery Synod Rep
Kathryn Newell - Deanery Synod Rep
Rachel East - Deanery Synod Rep
Rhian Granleese – Secretary
James Buchanan – Electoral Roll officer
Chris Loller
Caitrin Robertson
Caroline Studdert
Zoe Olivier
Henry Chu

4.	Presentation of reports
The following reports are available to read in hard copy and on-line:
Vicar’s report
Wardens’ Report
Treasurer’s report
Deanery Synod
Electoral Roll 
Contact Centre 
Junior Church/Sunday School
Music 
Churches Together in Clapham
Silver Socials
Online Communications
Robes Project
Lambeth Welcomes Refugees 


Gavin Williams and Katie Pollock were sworn in as Church wardens for 2023-2024

The PCC, as listed above were commissioned to serve for 2023-2024

The minutes from last year were approved.

Questions in meeting

Proposal of thanks to Allison Clark who provided cover when we were without an administrator and who also helped with the induction of our new administrator.

The numbers on the electoral roll were questioned and it was asked if they have been updated to remove members who had died. It was explained that the roll was produced from ChurchSuite for current members.  Some members had been removed in the last year, but others had been added.  By coincidence, we have the same number on the roll this year and last year.  The roll was available for inspection at the back of the Church.  The next full revision of the roll was due in 2025. 

There was a request for the PCC minutes to be more freely available and a summary to be provided in the newsletter after PCC meetings.


